Floodplain/911 Administrator Phone: (979)864-1295
Fax: (979)864-1003

111 E. Locust, Building A-29, Suite #210

BRAZORIA COUNTY
Angleton, Texas, 77515

October 16, 2017

RE: FEMA Substantial Damage Review Information

FEMA has contracted with Compass to come in and evaluate structures for substantial damage.
There will be five teams with two people on each team. Team members will have official badges
and a letter of introduction. This process will begin on 10-16-2017. The role of the team is to
collect damage data. They will usually not go into the house. The inspection will last 10-15
minutes with the final assessments to be delivered to the County the first week in November.
Substantial assessments will be sent to home owners from data gathered by the FEMA contractor
in early November.




